
September 18, 2013, Kyiv
INVITATION

Dear Mr. Orhan Tekeoglu,

On behalf of the Board of Directors and the Selection Committee of the 43rd Kyiv International Film Festival                 
«Molodist» we have the honor to let you know that your film “I loved you so much” has been selected to he                     
special program "Films across the Borders" that represents best films that were produced in the Eastern               
Europe region.

«Molodist» is an internationally recognized specialized film festival aimed to support the cinema of young              
directors. Festival’s competition program consists of sections of student films, first short films (fiction film,              
animation, documentary) and first full-feature films. We give a dynamic of development of the most              
important trends of a young cinema from all over the world.

In 1993 FIAPF officially registered «Molodist» as a specialized International Festival, which activity completely             
corresponds with international standards. According to FIAPF information and to such sources as Screen,             
Variety and Hollywood Reporter «Molodist» is one of most important film-events in Eastern Europe. Since              
2013 Molodist became BAFTA recognized film festival. In 2012 almost 320 films (54 titles in 3 competition                
sections) have been presented from more than 40 countries.

We have a big pleasure of inviting one film representative to be our guest and to present the film at                   
«Molodist» International Film Festival personally. We are happy to offer you 3 nights in the festival hotel                
within the dates October 19-23.

We are looking forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Andrij Khalpakhchi

Art Director

Denis Nikitenko

Program Director


